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IRF welcomes visit of President Bush visit to India, 36 years after visit of last Republican Party President
Richard Nixon. USA and India are two great nations but in last 59 years only 4 US presidents visited India
largely due to Cold War exigencies. Last 8 years have changed history and this is a good opportunity to
finally cast a strategic relationship between these two big and important countries.  IRF looks forward to
consummation of 18-July-2005 resolve between Prime Minister Singh and President Bush to transform the
relationship between India and US and establish a global partnership. A partnership between equals and
grounded on reciprocity. Forging a strategic relationship is crucial for both countries in a changing geo-
political landscape; this tectonic shift will bring a new world order. The change will bring prosperity and
security to people of India, America and world at large. We believe this treaty will increase people to people
interaction and understanding between citizens of these two great nations.

India Research Foundation (IRF) is a non-profit organization committed to research and communicate the
antiquity, diversity and potentials of Indian  civilization.  IRF seeks to examine the challenges and
achievements of Indian people to date and explore opportunities to Indian people in realizing their unfulfilled
promise and potential.
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